
 

 

 

Maine Brain Injury Caregiver  
Online Support Group 

All Things Become New, Inc is hosting an online (Zoom) support group for Maine 
brain injury caregivers. 

Meeting Details: 

Third Wednesday of each month 

Time: 11:00 am-12:00 pm 

The group will be led by Suzanne Morneault, co-founder of All Things Become New, 
Inc, Sarah Gaffney with Brain Injury Association of America - Maine Chapter, and Julie 
Brown, all current or former brain injury caregivers.  

 

Feel free to contact any one of us (to join the email list, please contact Suzanne): 

Suzanne Morneault     suzanne@allthingsbecomenew.org (207) 444-9070 

Julie Brown     jjjfb@aol.com     (207) 233-3476 

Sarah Gaffney     sgaffney@biausa.org     (207) 522-6601 

  

We have all had the experience of caring for our loved ones. We would love the 
opportunity to offer encouragement and support during your caregiving journey.  

 

 

 
 


